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Few occasions hold as much pride and significance for you and for those who supported you along the 

way, as does the convocation day. 

 
On the occasion of 8th Convocation of Indraprastha Institute of Information Technology, Delhi, I would 

like to congratulate all the graduating students, their parents, faculty members of the Institute and 

administrative staff. 

 
As a IIIT-Delhi graduate, you have demonstrated the commitment, creativity and talent you need to 

succeed in your chosen career. Your mentors and guardians have relentlessly strived hard to get you 

here. We hope that after the recognition of your academic feat, your hard-earned knowledge enables 

you to lead lives in the best possible way. 

 
Indraprastha Institute of Information Technology, Delhi is following a rich tradition of pursuing 

excellence and has consistently reinvented itself regarding academic programmers and research areas. 

When research and teaching mesh together seamlessly, an institute of learning can grow successfully. 

Therefore we have ensured the development of a collaborative environment conducive to learning, 

exposure to the best international practices and promotion of innovation and creativity. 

 
Started in 2008, IIIT-Delhi now has been ranked 55 in the latest NIRF Rankings. National Assessment and 

Accreditation Council (NAAC) also accredits the institute at A-level. It shows how quickly the institute 

has been evolving and making a great stride in the engineering education in India. 

 
I am confident that every new graduate has the potential for excellence. Thank you for making IIIT-

Delhi stronger, and we look forward to following your contributions with great interest. The future 

will be challenging but will also be full of new opportunities. Make the most of such opportunities by 

utilizing your knowledge and skills to the fullest. 

 
Wish you all the very best! 


